Sevving Childrew for a Brighter Future

July 24, 2018

Barbara Floyd, President

Longbranch Improvement Club
P. O. Box 111
Lakebay, WA 98349

Dear Batbara,

With gratitude, Food Backpacks 4 Kids is pleased to report that 2,000 cartons of shelf stable milk
was purchased and distributed to food insecure children on the Key Peninsula. As a result of the

generous donation from The Longbranch Foundation, we were able to include a carton of milk in
the 200 backpacks each week for 10 weeks.

Having completed our annual survey of backpack participants, it was noted that milk was mentioned
as a valuable addition to the backpacks. This suppozts our goal of providing a strong nutritional
program, providing a sound basis for learning and personal growth for the recipient children.

We would also like to express our appreciation for inviting us to have a presence at the LIC
rummage sale. It was an enjoyable, productive way of meeting other members of the Club and to
share information with them as well as with community membets.

Thank you, again, for your support of our efforts to feed the hungty children of outr community.

Gratefully,

Karen Jorgenson, Executive Director
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